
SEPAG Minutes 

01/25/24 

 

Committee Members present: 

 

Kelly Martins 

Yael Shafrir  

Juana Reyes 

 

 

Administration Present: 

 

None 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

OVERVIEW 

Kelly Martins Introduced Committee Members and SEPAG 

DISCUSSION 

Parents and committee discussed ways to improve middle school special education services 

including: 

• Consistency in fonts used on academic materials better accommodate reading learning 

disabilities 

•  

Addressing Concerns with Board of Education Information 

It was also suggested that parents write letters to the Board of Education 

regarding their concerns.  An article describing information that would be 

helpful to include and providing a sample letter can be found here:  

https://xqsuperschool.org/high-school-community/how-to-write-a-letter-to-

the-school-board/ 

Board of Education meetings occur twice a month: one open and one for agenda items only.   

The Board of Education meeting dates are as follows:   

Information about regulations, policies, meeting dates and email addresses can be found 

here:  https://www.closterschools.org/Board-of-Education 

All meetings commence at 7:30 p.m. at the Tenakill Middle School Media Center, 275 
High Street, Closter, NJ. 

https://xqsuperschool.org/high-school-community/how-to-write-a-letter-to-the-school-board/
https://xqsuperschool.org/high-school-community/how-to-write-a-letter-to-the-school-board/
https://goo.gl/maps/CbYXatsMQ4s
https://goo.gl/maps/CbYXatsMQ4s


• Tuesday, February 13, 2024 
• Tuesday, March 5, 2024 
• Tuesday, March 26, 2024 
• Tuesday, April 9, 2024 
• Wednesday, May 1, 2024 
• Tuesday, May 14, 2024 
• Tuesday, May 28, 2024 
• Tuesday, June 18, 2024 
• Tuesday, July 16, 2024 

Thank you for attending our meeting and we look forward 

to seeing you at our next meeting on Thursday, March 21st 

at 7 PM at Tenakill Middle School Library, Second Floor. 

 

SEPAG INFORMATION 

 

SEPAG website: https://www.closterschools.org/SEPAG 

If you or someone you know would like to be added to the email list please send an email to 

DrRenataMartins@gmail.com 

https://www.closterschools.org/SEPAG
mailto:DrRenataMartins@gmail.com

